
COUNCIL MEETING – 26 JANUARY 2021

QUESTIONS FROM ELECTORS UNDER PROCEDURE RULE 9

1. From Gurcharan Singh Manku to Councillor Pantelic 

"Langley St. Mary's has been one of the most impacted wards by COVID-19 in 
Slough. In seven days to 1st January 2021, this ward has 22.9% increase in COVID-
19 cases and a rolling rate per 100,000 of 1100, since then it has increased further, 
can the lead member inform me and the members of public in that ward, what steps 
the Council is taking to support the residents of Langley St. Mary's ward, at this 
difficult time .What measures are being implemented to monitor and minimise the 
rise of COVID-19 in this ward?"

2. From Mherunisa Hussain to Councillor Strutton 

“Slough has been severely impacted by the spread of Coronavirus.  Can Cllr 
Strutton inform me of his view of Slough Borough Council's response to COVID-19 
within the town, and the steps it has taken to work with the voluntary sector, and to 
enforce the rules?”

3. From Steven Gillingwater to Councillor Pantelic 

“Can the Council outline what extra support is being given to social care to deal with 
the backlog of work regarding occupation health assessments, visits and other 
support and can the council confirm that social care is not dependent on your age 
due to the Prime Minister continually referencing social care is there to support us in 
old age which causes others to feel a burden?” 


